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Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent:  Thursday, May 22, 2003 2:56 PM

To: ‘Laurie Stephenson'

Ce: Alan Ehrlich i
Subject: RE: Consolidated Gold Win Ventures Land Use Application MV2003C0003

Hello Laurence,

The submissions to which you are referring are confirmations from interested parties wanting to remain on the
distribution list. No substantive submissions will likely be received until the DRAFT Terms of Reference and Work
Plan is issued for the Developers Assessment Report. Pending Board approval, this is expected to be released
May 30, 2003. o

You are welcome to cc whomever you deem appropriate on your correspondence. | will send you a revised
distribution list. Please be advised that communications, including e-mail, are placed on the public registry.
Documents such as the DRAFT Terms of Reference and Workplan, the Developer's Assessment Report,
Guidance for Information Requests, etc. will be circulated to all interested parties that identify themselves to the
Board.

As you are now in the midst of an Environmental Assessment, please refer to the Rufes of Procedure for
Environmental Assessment and Environmental Impact Review Proceedings (Avéilable online at:
hitp://iwww.mveirb.nt.ca/MVGuides/MVdogs.htmi).

It is important to note that once a project has been referred, the Board can only meet with developers in
conjunction with the public, following 45 days advance notice. This essentially entails a public hearing. if this is
something that you are interested in pursuing, please advise and | will notify the Board at their meeting May 27-
28, 2003.

Regards, i

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E,Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:lstephenson@wascomgt.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2003 11:03 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Cc: Mike Vaydik; Kate Hearn; Vern Christensen, Executive Director

Subject: Consolidated Gold Win Ventures Land Use Application MV2003C0003

You indicated in previous correspondence that you were calling for submissions by the 16th of May with respects to
this Land Use Application.

Please advise me of what other submissions have been received and forward them to me so that I can initiate any
rebuttals of "mis-spoken" Statements,

5/22/2003
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I have cc this memo to various other concerned parties and if others should be informed please advise.

Iwould like to have an update on the proposed board meeting and would like to attend and discuss the MVLWRB
Decision to refer with respects to the concerns I have raised about this process being usurped for "other purposes."

To date no one has addressed this issue!
Sincerely,

Laurence Stephenson
Consultant
Cons. Gold Win Ventures

5/22/2003



